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Dear Friends of Maranatha,
  

 You put the smiles on these faces! Our children were so thankful to have
three lunches provided each week during the month of May. Your support
has made this possible.  We appreciate your response to this need!

  
June is a busy month at
Maranatha. On June 11th,
Dieufort Charles, a resident of
Maranatha Orphanage will be
taking his official examination to
progress  to the next level of
secondary school. He will  need
our support to attend a local high
school this fall while continuing
to make his home at Maranatha
Orphanage. He has completed all the grade levels available at Maranatha
School. Congratulations Dieufort!  

  
You can click the link below to help with Dieufort's official examination and
school expenses. 

  
Dieufort Charles

     Official Examination.........................................................$300.00
     One Semester High School Tuition, Uniforms & Books,

          Daily Transportation & Lunch...................................$750.00
  

Kindergarten Graduation
  

A graduation celebration is planned for the third level kindergarten  class
on June 17th. This is a community event to honor the children of

https://mailchi.mp/059c281846a9/thank-you-for-the-food-1454941?e=[UNIQID]
http://www.lifefortheworld.com/
http://www.lifefortheworld.com/


Maranatha for a job well done. The final day of classes for the primary and
secondary grades is June 29th. 

  
We would like to thank you once again for every
sacrifice you make for the children
of  Maranatha. With your help we are bringing
joy to Haiti's children!

                                  
 With Love and Gratitude,                                 

  
Your Friend,

  
Michael S. Fedele

 Founder and President 
 Life For the World, Inc.                                         

               

   Donations can be made online at:    
  

 www.lifefortheworld.com 
  

 or by mail at: 
  

  Life For the World, Inc.
  P.O. Box 4025

  Hammond, IN 46324
 219-781-7618

 
  Life For the World, Inc., is a

 
  Not-For-Profit corporation  

 
  organized under Section 501(c)(3)

 
  of the Internal Revenue Code. All

 
  donations are federal tax deductible.

Click Here to Support Dieufort Charles' Official
Examination and Fall School Expenses
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